
TEXTILES GROUP – REPORT TO ANNUAL PARISH MEETING – MAY 2021/MAY 2022


With the easing of Covid restrictions  we were finally able to resume our meetings in July 
2021, and it was so good to be able to meet up again, albeit whilst keeping up social 
distancing.   It didn’t seem to inhibit the chatter though, and it was interesting to learn about 
projects that had been undertaken during the various lockdowns.    A wide variety of 
needlecraft work is carried out by individual members, and everyone is glad to share their 
own particular knowledge with others in the group – so there is always the chance of 
learning something new.   We are also very lucky in that several members are very good 
bakers, so we do enjoy some lovely cakes with our cups of tea.     New members are always 
welcome to join us at our meetings on alternate Wednesday afternoons.



